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RECOMMENCEMENT OF CABLE CAR SERVICE 
Singapore, July 20, 2005 
 

Mount Faber Leisure Group is pleased to announce that its cable car service will resume on the 

21st July 2005. 

 

The international cable car rope testing specialists and rope suppliers have since conducted the 

necessary tests and completed the recommended rectification work. Subsequently, a final check 

and test runs were done. The cable car specialists and the rope suppliers were extremely 

satisfied with the results and certified that the cable car service can resume. 

 

“We want to assure the general public that Mount Faber is an international tourism site and that 

we consistently place our customers first and ensure we adhere to international safety standards 

in all our products and services.“ said Ms. Susan Teh, CEO of Mount Faber Leisure Group.  

 

Together with Mr. Soo Kok Leng, Chairman of Mount Faber Leisure Group, Ms. Susan Teh will 

be the first few to board the cable car leaving from Mount Faber at 9.00am on 21st July 2005 

when the cable car system resumes service.   

 

The cable car will officially resume its service to the public on Thursday, 21st July 2005 at 

9.15am and subsequently will operate from 8.30am to 9.00pm daily. The company wishes to 

thank all the travel agents, business partners and guests for their patience and understanding 

during this period of interruption and look forward to their continued support.  For further 

enquiries, the public can still call our dedicated hotline number at 6377 9688 from 8.30am to 

9.00pm daily.  However, please note that this hotline service will cease on the 31st July 2005.   

 

For media queries, please contact: 

Sharon Yap: 9040-3455 / Ian Fong: 9673-0259  

Tel: 65-6377-9691 / 65-6270-8855;  

Email: sharon.yap@mountfaber.com.sg / ian.fong@mountfaber.com.sg  


